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Narrowsburg Water District, Please take notice that the boil water order issued by this
department, effective on June 5, 2023, is hereby rescinded and normal use of this supply may
resume.

This boil water order affected locations at 8 thru 113 Main St., 198 thru 256 Bridge St., and 11
De Mauro Ln. in the Narrowsburg WD. These locations impacted several food service
establishments including Tusten Cup, The Heron, and Estelita’s Restaurante.

https://www.townoftusten.org/community/page/boil-water-rescinded

